
NOTICE OF PUBLIC EXHIBITION OF PLANNING PROPOSAL 

Amendment No. 21 to Cabonne Local Environmental Plan 2012 
Planning Proposal (PP-2024-969) 

Lot 150 DP 750182, 21 Noble Street, Eugowra 

The Planning Proposal seeks to undertake a Schedule 1 amendment to the Cabonne 
Local Environmental Plan 2012, to permit a centre-based childcare facility on part of 
the Eugowra Showground site. The subject land is zoned RE2 Private Recreation 
(which will remain the same) and the additional permitted land use of centre-based 
childcare facility will be permitted on the land via the Schedule 1 amendment. The 
subject land is described as Lot 150 DP 750182, being 21 Noble Street, Eugowra. The 
minister has delegated the making of the LEP to the council. 

The planning proposal and associated documents can be inspected at the Council 
offices located at 101 Bank Street, Molong & Main Street, Cudal, Canowindra Library 
at Blatchford Street, Canowindra and RTC office at Broad Street, Eugowra from 
Monday 11 November to Monday 9 December 2024 between the hours of 9am and 
5pm Monday to Friday.  The proposal may also be viewed via Council’s website 
www.cabonne.nsw.gov.au. 

Submissions in relation to the planning proposal can be made to Council until 5pm 
Monday 9 December 2024.  Written submission should be addressed to the General 
Manager, PO Box 17, Molong NSW 2866 or emailed to council@cabonne.nsw.gov.au.  

BJ Byrnes  PO Box 17 
General Manager  MOLONG  NSW  2866
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